
 

 

From:  Amy Donnelly, Head of Geography 

Thursday 29 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th Year Rivers’ Fieldwork 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The Geography GCSE incorporates a number of fieldwork skills which are taught as part of 
the course. This requires two fieldwork trips throughout the year. The first of these is on 
Thursday 6 October and will be conducted within Abingdon within school time. There is no 
need for action on your part nor is there a charge for this trip. For this fieldwork pupils will need 
to bring wellington boots or other similar waterproof footwear as we will be working within small 
streams near the school.  
 
The next fieldwork trip will be to Oxford in March 2023. This will incur a small charge to cover 
bus travel and your consent will be needed. The necessary information will be sent to you after 
Christmas.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Amy Donnelly, Head of Geography 
 
 
 
 


